
THAT’S ENTERTAINMENT CLUB 
Minutes for December, 2010 

 
 
1.  Opening Remarks 

President Wach called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. There were 18 members present. 
 

2.  Secretary’s Report 
The Secretary’s report was approved without being read as she had no voice and it was on the 
internet web site. 

3.  Treasurer’s Report  
Treasurer was absent so there was no report. 

4.   Old Business  
 Christmas Social December 4, Saturday, 6:30-10:30 sold out and apparently was a 

success.  People enjoyed the food and socializing. 
 Christmas Light Judging Bill Burdick’s committee needed a few more minutes after the 

minute to finalize the results of the Lighting Contest.  Results will be posted on the website. 
5.  New Business 

 Christmas Hayride December 8, Wednesday, 6:00 p.m.  TEC will sponsor the annual 
hayride around the neighborhood.  The ride will culminate at the BellaVita Clubhouse with 
cookies and hot chocolate.  Richard Wach will order flat bed trucks for the hay. 

 Nominating Committee:  The Nominating Committee:  Billy Potter, Bob Stockinger, and 
Jim Moore, presented the following slate of officers for consideration for 2011. 

President:  Patsy Womack 
Vice-President:  Pat Kohn 
Secretary:  Sarah Barnett 
Treasurer:  Helen Vaughn 

We will vote on the nominees as well as any nominations from the floor, at the January 
meeting.  
 Mardi Gras in January, 15, 2011.  Richard Wach has spoken to a Zydeco group called 

The Zydeco Dots.  They will be here for a Mardi Gras Party and Dance.  The cost of the 
band will be $1250. 

 February 12, 2011 – Valentine’s Day Party 
 
 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 The next meeting will be Wednesday, January 12, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. 


